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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ) Business Practices Subcommittee (BPS) instructs the joint Information Requirements and Technical Subcommittees (IR/Tech) to accommodate the Mutually Agreed business practice of accommodating “route” information in the Request for Confirmation, Confirmation Response, and Scheduled Quantity for Operator.  Additionally, review all associated data sets and make corresponding changes, as needed. 
